SIERRA HIGH SCHOOL
A California Distinguished School

33326 LODGE ROAD TELEPHONE: (559) 855 - 8311
TOLLHOUSE, CA 93667 FAX LINE: (559) 855- 2162

December 16, 2014

The Sierra Foundation
P.O. Box 442
Prather, CA 93651

Dear Sierra Foundation,

On behalf of Sierra High School and our Senior Class, we would like to thank you for your
generous donation in the amount of $2,000.00, which will help tremendously to defray the cost of
the Class of 2015 Sober Grad Party. This will help fund a portion of this year’s celebration!
During these tough economic times, these funds will truly help support this activities. which
otherwise might not be possible.

Thank you again for helping us with this generous donation.

Sincerely,
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Ter1 Harrison
Account Clerk

JULIA REESE JOSHUA WAKE CAMILLE EDINBOROUGH

Principal Assistant Principal Guidance Counselor



